
 

 
 
September 30, 2022 
 
Transmittal No. 3 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary,  
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
The enclosed tariff correction, issued by MCImetro Access Transmission Services LLC d/b/a Verizon 
Access Transmission Services (“MCImetro”), is being submitted under Transmittal No. 3 with the 
intention of updating Transmittal No. 1  submitted on September 19, 2022, to include Section C - 
Ordering Options For Switched.  These pages were inadvertently omitted due to a clerical error.  
 
This material, filed on 4 days’ notice and scheduled to become effective October 4, 2022, consists of 
tariff pages as indicated on the following check sheets: 
 
Tariff FCC No.     Check Sheet Revision No. 

1 2nd Revised Page 1 
1st Revised Page 2   

  
This transmittal letter and associated attachments are being filed electronically today via the Federal 
Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS).  Payment in the amount of 
$930.00 has been electronically transmitted to the U.S. Bank in St. Louis, Missouri, in accordance with 
the fee program procedures. 
 
In accordance with the requirements of Section 61.15(a)(4) of the Commission’s rules, the FCC 
Registration Number (FRN) for MCImetro is 0026-0039-54. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this transmittal should be forwarded to Ian Dillner, 
Associate General Counsel, Federal Regulatory and Legal Affairs, via facsimile on (202) 920-5801, or 
by hand-delivery to 1300 I Street NW, Suite 500 East, Washington, DC 20005. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 Associate General Counsel 
Federal Regulatory and Legal Affairs 
 
Enclosures 
 

 


	Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau

